
Collections Ongoing 
 

Bright Lights Crossing Borders, Inc. a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) 

non-profit organization is accepting donations for those 

residents affected by Hurricane Dorian in the Bahamas. We 

are collecting toiletries, water, clothing, baby supplies, 

cleaning supplies, batteries, flashlights, first aid kits,   etc.  

Shipments of items collected will be made throughout the 

recovery period.  Containers located in lobby and break-

room.  For donation of large items please contact us. 

                          

                       

 

Monetary donations can be made via 

Check, Money Order, Paypal or Gofundme 

For more information on how to give your 

support visit our website at: 

www.brightlightscrossingborder.org 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
JACKIE WILLIAMS  

 (954)951-2002 OR (954)260-9301 

Donations can also be dropped off at :  

Bright Lights Crossing Borders, Inc.  

c/o 242 Shipping & Logistics 

3930 N. 29th Avenue 

Hollywood, FL 33020 

(954)225-2364 

HURRICANE DORIAN RELIEF 

Bahama Islands 


